
 

 

16th September 2022 

Dear Parents & Carers, 
We have had a lovely week with all the children settling into new year group routines. I have 
to say it is always amazing how children seem to mature over the summer break and come 
back ready for the challenge of new work and increased responsibility.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Although the first weeks of this Autumn term have offered exciting new work, the death of 
the Queen, all the associated history/ceremony and a nation in mourning has diverted 
the interest of the children. Many classes have spent valuable time exploring everything that 
is going on at present to celebrate the Queen's life and long reign and how we prepare for a 
state funeral and support our new King. As you know school is closed on Monday, please 
take the opportunity to mark this special day in a way that is right for your family.  
 
Have a good weekend 
Miss Robertson 

Reminders 

Supplies - our tissue supply is running low! With autumn sniffles on the rise, we 

would be grateful for donations of boxes of tissues for the classrooms. Thank you 

Pick Up After School Activities: Pick up point for all clubs at St Gildas’ is the black 

gate on Tregaron Avenue. 

After School Club (ASC): Pick up at red gate on Dickenson Road. Please call the ASC 

mobile when you arrive and staff will bring your child out to you. 

Message from Headteacher 



 

 

16th September 2022 

This week’s highlights 

This week 3P used their imagination to create 
beautiful art work based on our class book The 
Tin Forest. We also used ambitious vocabulary 

to describe the setting.  

Chestnut Class have really enjoyed their first full week of school. They are settling in 
to their new classroom and school environment brilliantly. They have been learning 

lots of new things and have been making new friends.  

Ash Class have been doing lots of writing, 
including letters and stories, about the book 

Dear Daddy.  
Beech Class have been learning their 

number bonds to ten! 

4T used Conscious 
Alley to explore a 
dilemma faced by a 
character in their 
class book Varjak 
Paw.  



 

 

16th September 2022 

This week’s highlights 

5A have enjoyed another great week! Here are our beautiful 
stamp designs to commemorate Her Majesty. The children 
worked very hard designing their stamps and finding out 

more about The Queen’s life and some of the charities she 
supported. In maths, we also got equipment out to help our 

understanding of numbers to 1 million!  

Another fantastic week in 6N. We have worked as 
a team, improved our communication skills/work 
ethos and had lots of fun along the way. It was 
also a treat to hear about our classmate’s hob-

bies/interests. In Maths we are focussing on strat-
egy with Arithmetic and Reasoning. At the end of 

the week we enjoyed a lovely stroll to the pool 
and a swim; the adults that teach us at the pool 

remarked on how amazing we are!!  

6M - how rude! Not really! For our Science 
lesson we have been learning about Evolution 
& Inheritance. Did you know that rolling your 

tongue is an inherited characteristic? 
What  have you inherited? 

In 5M we wrote letters and 

acrostic poems to commemo-

rate Queen Elizabeth II 



 

 

16th September 2022 

AWARDS - ST GILDAS’ AWARDS - ST PETER’S 

Chestnut - Emily & Matias 

 

Beech -  Edith & Santiago 

 

Ash -  Katie & Santiago 

3P -  Abigail & Tomas 

4T -  Lily & Matthias 

5A - Matteo & Rosie 

5M -  Anna & Lamek 

6M - Grace & Isabella 

6N - Georgia & Joseph 

 

 

 

Mon 19th Sept: Bank Holiday for The Queen’s Funeral. School closed. 

Tues 20th Sept: Friends’ Coffee Morning 9-10am. St Peter’s hall. All Welcome. 

Fri 23rd Sept: ‘Love British Food’ Themed Lunch  

Fri 23rd Sept: Friends’ Cake Sales Y1 & Y4 - School Playgrounds  

This week’s birthdays  

Victoria (Y5) & Charlie (Y3) 

Wishing our birthday children a very Happy Birthday! 

Twitter @StP_StG stpetersandstgildas 

 

Instagram @stpetersandstgildas  


